
SALTFLEET HIGH SCHOOL 
SEMESTER 2 START UP INFORMATION 

 
Semester 2 will start on Thursday, February 3rd. We are excited to return to a 5-period day. The new bell schedule will be: 

 

PERIOD TIME 

1 8:00 am – 9:15 am 

Break/Transition 9:15– 9:20 am 

2 9:20 am – 10:35 am 

Break/Transition 10:35 am – 10:40 am 

3/(Lunch 1) 10:40 am – 11:55 am 

4/(Lunch 2) 11:55 am – 1:10 pm 

Break/Transition 1:10 pm – 1:15 pm 

5 1:15 pm – 2:30 pm 

Timetables: 

Students were given copies of their Semester 2 timetables in late January. Timetables are also accessible in ParentPortal. 

If your student has a question about their timetable, please contact guidance. 

Lockers: 

Students without an assigned locker should request one through their Period 1 teacher, if they would like one. Lockers 

are optional. Students with Period 1 spare/eLearning should make locker requests at the main office. 

Lunch/Cafeteria Use: 

Students may use the cafeteria/lecture hall or leave the building on their lunch period. All academic areas are OUT OF 

BOUNDS to students on their lunch period – this includes the library, atrium, classrooms, upper and lower hallways, 

stairwells, and lockers. Students will be permitted in the halls to access their lockers 10 minutes before the start of class 

(at 11:45 am for Period 3 lunch and at 1:05 pm for Period 4 lunch). Students are expected to dispose of their garbage in 

the proper receptacles. Please note that the servery is not available for food purchases at this time. We anticipate that 

food sales will resume later this Semester. 

Most Grade 9 and 11 students have Period 3 lunch, and most Grade 10 and 12 students have Period 4 lunch. During 

lunch, public health requires that students must remain with their grade cohort. 
 

Period 3 Lunch Grade 9 – Cafeteria (at tables) 
 

Grade 11 – Lecture Hall (in blue chairs) 

Grade 10 or 12 students with 
eLearning or spare must work in 
the Library. 

Period 4 Lunch Grade 10 – Cafeteria (at tables) 
 

Grade 12 – Lecture Hall (in blue chairs) 

Grade 9 or 11 students with 
eLearning or spare must work in 
the Library. 

Students with a spare or eLearning period must work in the library (not the cafeteria/lecture hall). 

Clubs/Teams: 

Extracurricular clubs and teams have resumed with some restrictions. We are in the process of determining details about 

Semester 2 clubs and teams. Information will be shared when available. 


